
From: pbscommissions
To: James Feenan; Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies; Julia Krog
Subject: FW: No Transient Camping on the Mendocino Coast
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:27:51 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Laurie York <ttfarm@mcn.org>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:09 AM
To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov>
Subject: No Transient Camping on the Mendocino Coast

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

It’s come to my attention that transient camping is being considered here on the Mendocino Coast. We feel strongly
that this is a terrible idea for so many reasons including water, traffic, noise, competition with our local inns and
hotels, but most importantly FIRE DANGER!

Please consider the impact and cost that this decision could ultimately have on our local community and do not
allow additional transient camping on the Mendocino Coast.

Thank you,

Laurie York and Carmen Goodyear
Albion, CA
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